
Business Leaders: Open career 
doors and let BPS101 students shape 

your future workforce 

To help students connect their studies to the 
world today and be productive members of 
the workforce, Batavia Public School District 
101 and the Batavia Chamber of Commerce 

have teamed up to bring professionals into the 
classroom and curriculum.  

Sign Up >

Share your career knowledge 
BPS101 is actively seeking individuals, including Batavia 
Chamber members, alumni, parents, and industry 
professionals, who are willing to support students and 
teachers in the following areas: 

• Speak in a classroom about your professional 
journey 

• Host field trips to your workplace to facilitate 
authentic learning experiences and conversations for 
students 

• Host a student intern 
• Participate in a career fair at Batavia High School or 

Rotolo Middle School 
• Help teachers with a particular project as it relates to 

your industry, like providing supplies and/or 
expertise for a science project 

If you are interested in any of these career-awareness 
opportunities, we encourage you to sign up below. Thank you 
for your support!

“We are looking to the Batavia Chamber of Commerce to help us 
provide career awareness, workforce development, authentic 
experiences, and real-world connections to students. Chamber 
members and other industry professionals can add so much 
value to our curriculum.” 

                     — Dr. Brad Newkirk, BPS101 Chief Academic Officer 

https://forms.gle/RYkgqDC7ty55L85G8
https://forms.gle/RYkgqDC7ty55L85G8

	Business Leaders: Open career doors and let BPS101 students shape your future workforce

